
 

 
  

 
   

 
                             

 
 

 
 

 
  

Wycherley, Briony 

From: Gareth Williams [mailto:gareth.williams@scdi.org.uk]  
Sent: 30 November 2012 5:23 PM 
To: Wycherley, Briony 
Subject: Re: ORR's regulation of land disposals by Network Rail 

Dear Briony
 

Thanks for your letter. This is not an issue on which we have a view.
 

Regards.
 

Gareth
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